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Great turnout at todays meeting. President Suz started todays meet-
ing with the Pledge Allegiance and a warming invocation.   

Birthdays:  No Bir thdays Repor ted 

LUNCH:  Nice assortment of sandwiches, salads and refreshments. 
BLT, Clubs, Quiche, Baked Mac and Cheese, Potato Salad, Brocco-
li Salad, and always an amazing desert made from scratch. Todays 
desert was pumpkin pie with whipped cream on top. 

Attendance:  Ralph Ardiff, Suzanne Contreas, Cathie Emerson, 
Eric Emerson, Becky Kilborn, Jessica McLaughlin, Sam Petri, 
Kathleen   Nackley, Matthew Schroeder, Shelley Silverman, John 
Somes, Thomas Standring, Richard Vincent, Neal Waldman, Chad 
Craker, Amy Werner, Dan Doherty and Barry Kaplan. 

Guest Rotarians:  No Guests  

Guest:  Jake Bookspan—Guest of Sam Petri.  Guest Speaker   
Steve Bartha 

BOD Meeting:  November 16th at Putnam Pantry 

Rotary Meetings: November 8th and 22nd at 12:15 at Putnam 
Pantry.   

Announcements:   

District Celebration for Hero's.  Nov 11 at Danverspor t.  Look-
ing for auction items   valued $100 +  and Hero’s.  Our Rotary Club 
will also have a table.  If you are able to attend, please let Pres Suz 
know.  Thursday, November 11 will be our annual Rotary Founda-
tion event “A Celebration of Our Heroes” starting at 5:30 PM at 
the Danversport. The evening will include a social hour, silent auc-
tion, dinner, and Paul Harris Fellowship (PHF) presentations.  

Throwback Monday:  Matthew Schroeder shared some history 
of the club today.  Photos and a Nostalgic Program Brochure of the 
75th Anniversary of the club.  
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Danvers Community YMCA                     

34 Pickering Street, Danvers 

www.DanversYMCA.org                          

978-774-2055 

Guest Speaker:  Steve Bartha. 

Danvers Town Manager, Steve 
Bartha, gave an informative 
presentation on many updates 
and future planning for the Town 
of Danvers.  Topics included:  
Rotary Pavilion Restoration, 
COVID-19, Public Work facility 
improvements, Climate Action 
Plan, School Developments, 
Green Spaces, Smith School, 
Parking, Downtown Plans, Train 
Station Preservation, Community 
Priorities and other Town Devel-
opments.  Each year Steve ad-
dresses our members with up-
dates.  Thank you for keeping us 
informed and joining us for 
lunch. 

 

 

 

 

Amy Werner:  Please welcome 
our newest member to the Club.  
Today, our Board Member, Tom 
Standring,  presented Amy with 
the Membership Packet and re-
viewed the Rotary Mission.  Our 
club seems to be growing.  Wel-
come aboard! 
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GET INVOLVED 

75th Anniversary Throwback MONDAY 

BIG THANKS to Matt Schroeder for sharing 

 

 



Contact Us 

Rotary Club of Danvers 

PO Box 14 

Danvers MA 01923 

rotaryclubofdan-

vers@gmail.com 

ADVERTISEMENT—Support The Club 

NEW LOW PRICE….Only $25 to have your logo posted on each           

Rotoracle Newsletter annually!!    Rotoracle Ad space now available.  

Email jsomes@danversymca.org for info on specs and space available. 

Raffle:  Shelley Silverman and Suzanne Contreas both picked 

looooosers.  Only 29 cards left. 

Sheriff Report:  Sherrif Richard Vincent collected $200.  many thank-

ful Rotarians for the weather, guest speaker, vacations, and nice wknds.  

$$ raised went toward Polio Plus. 

MORE PHOTOS! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

Pumpkin Carving at Endicott Park:  A few Rotar ians par tic-
ipated in this fun social gathering. 

Scarecrow Contest:  Great representation from our Rotar i-
ans that gathered together to create a Scarecrow for  Danvers Art  
Association Scarecrow Contest.  It was $10 to enter and a 
chance to win $100.  Should know soon if we won. 

 


